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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2935 provides that no electrical journeyman or contractor may supervise more than three 

apprentice electricians. The measure also exempts Class 2 and Class 3 circuits from the 

requirements of electrical licensing as long as the work is performed in accordance with National 

Fire Protection Association requirements. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure clarifies the definition of electrical work, and places limitations of work that may 

be performed by certain electrical license classifications. HB 2935, as written would allow 

additional employees at a work site to continue performing the non-electrical work tasks which 

would allow more word to be done that would not count against the current ratio of electrical 

supervisor to employee.  

 

The Oklahoma Construction Industries Board, a nonappropriated industry: anticipates HB 2935 

will present opportunities for less license applications, resulting in anticipated fees to be lost to 

the agency and a negative fiscal impact. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

Per the CIB: A loss of license fees will negatively impact necessary staff safety enforcement 

capability.   
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